
To: Dr. Maus and the Board of Education
From: Andrea Ambroson
Re: Contracted Service Agreement
Date: October 10, 2024

Dear Dr. Maus:

Please review the following contractual service agreement for the 2024-2025 school
year. I recommend board approval for this agreement with the Sherwood Center for the
Exceptional Child (DBA Sherwood Autism Center), which will provide student
educational services, including behavior management, related services, and assistive
technology, in compliance with IDEA, and with Missouri statutory provisions as required
by a student’s individual Education Plan. Services may consist of evaluations and
assessments, consultation with staff and students, school team participation in the
development of individualized education programs, and support for our students and
school personnel in the Smithville School District. Due to student placement and needs,
services will start on October 7, 2024.

● Sherwood Center for the Exceptional Child (DBA

Sherwood Autism Center)

Please contact me with any questions or concerns.

Thank you,

Andrea Ambroson
Director of Special Services


